
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                                 
Date: February 11, 2021 
 

CONTACT:     Joan Carr 
Office:                       (901) 222-9010 

 

ALL SHELBY COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT LOCATIONS CLOSED FEBRUARY 12, 2021 
 

SHELBY COUNTY, TN – All Shelby County Health Department facilities are closed 
today, Friday, February 12th due to inclement weather and hazardous driving conditions.  
 
Any clinic appointments set for February 12th will be rescheduled. All COVID-19 
vaccination sites will be closed. 
 
All COVID-19 vaccinations scheduled for Friday, February 12th will be rescheduled to 
Friday, February 19th. Emails will be sent to those with Friday appointments to notify 
them of the change. There is no need to reschedule appointments.  
 
Updated information about closures will be posted on our health department website: 
www.shelbytnhealth.com.  
 

-End- 
 
 

http://www.shelbytnhealth.com/

